
 

 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed your form 8700-12FL notification for 
a new hazardous waste DEP/EPA Identification Number or status/information change. Based on the 
information received you must use the following identification number for all manifests or reports for 
Eagle-SWS located at 6900 NW 12th Ave, Fort Lauderdale , FL33309-1103 

 
Your facility notified FDEP requesting the following hazardous waste status/activities which do not 
require a separate submission: Conditionally Exempt SQG; Universal Waste Battery 
Transporter, Universal Waste Pesticide Transporter, Universal Pharmaceutical Transporter.  
 
Your facility is currently registered for the following activities: UW Lamp Transporter, UW Device 
Transporter (reg exp on 03/01/12); HW Transporter (reg exp on 05/05/11) ; Used Oil 
Transporter, Used Oil Filter Transporter (reg exp on 06/30/2011).  
 
Your facility is currently permitted as: No Active Hazardous Waste Treatment, Storage, or 
Disposal Permit.  
 
If you have pending program registrations/certifications or permits, these will be mailed separately. 
You are required to notify us on form 8700-12FL if there is any change in your operations which would 
affect your status, activity or contact information. The form is found here: 
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/hwRegulation/pages/NotificationRegulatedWaste.htm. 
To review the details of your status, visit: 
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD099077257. 
For further assistance, please e-mail a Notification Coordinator at EPOST_HWreg@dep.state.fl.us or 
call us at (850)245-8707.  
 
Sincerely,  

Glen Perrigan  
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 58751 ,  Email Address: greg.williams@eaglesws.com 

02/09/2011   
Greg Williams, Corporate Waste Compliance Manager   
Eagle-SWS   
901 McClosky Blvd   
Tampa, FL 33605-6717   
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